
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Dear Parent, 

RGS/070/2022-23 

03.09.2022 

 

Teacher’s day is a special day to thank, remember and show our appreciation for the 
teachers who have inspired us. On the day let us all spare a thought for the individual 
who has ignited the spark within us to achieve our goals and desire. 

 
The senior school students have organized a program to thank and honor the 

teaching fraternity of the school on the occasion of Teacher’s day. 

 

In view of the same, there will be half day for Grade 6th to 10th on  Monday, 
 5th September 2022. 

 Buses will disperse by 11:45 am and dispersal of on-footers will start by 12 noon. 
 

 You all are requested to kindly adhere to the time given for the dispersal. 
We take this opportunity to thank our parents for all their kind support and 

cooperation on this special day and always. 

 

Warm Regards 

 
Richa Sharma 

Principal 


